## Washington Township School District

"Making a Difference"

Brass Castle School 16 Castle St. Washington, NJ 07882 908-689-1188 Jessica Garcia, *Principal*  District Central Office Old Schoolhouse One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908-689-1119 Keith T. Neuhs, Superintendent

Port Colden School 30 Port Colden Rd. Washington, NJ 07882 908-689-0681 Michael Neu, *Principal* 

September 29, 2015

Dear Washington Township School District Parents & Guardians,

Earlier today, Warren Hills High School and Warren Hills Middle School announced that they will be closed on Thursday, October 1<sup>st</sup>.

Please know that Brass Castle and Port Colden Schools <u>will</u> be open for school on Thursday, October 1<sup>st</sup> and we will be following a normal schedule. All buses will follow their normal pick up and drop off schedules.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or your building principal.

Sincerely,

Keith Neuhs Superintendent